
 
Albion Cultural Exchange Meeting Minutes 
3/4/2020 
 
Meeting began at 7pm 
Present: Chris Carino, Joy Schilling, Doug Henning, Donna Murphy 
 
Previous meeting minutes approved 
 
The group discussed the ongoing bathroom project and construction punch list. 
Chris to follow up with General Contractor on several issues including doors and 
tile. 
 
The group discussed initial proposals from our architect to install an ADA 
compliant entrance in the rear of the building with access from Chestnut 
Street.  The group decided in the spirit of financial responsibility to go with a 
basics approach to move the project forward as fast as possible.   
 
Chris is with the Architect Mike Kilkelley to have a book made that explains our 
elevator research, our rear entrance options research and the initial estimates for 
our rear entrance construction project.  This should be available by March 15th. 
 
The group discussed the February Art and Edibles event and deemed it a huge 
success. 
 
The group confirmed dates for the Wakefield Cultural Council grant recipient 
reception, the WHS AP ART show, the WHS JV Art show, Art Blooms on Albion 
and a Quilting Event in September 2020.  
 
 
Town Council presentation requested for next Monday.   
Due to late notice committee voted to turn down the invitation in order to 
adequately prepare an update for the Town Council 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
	


